Steven SeEe

From: Kerrie Escobar <kescobar@cox.net>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 8:02 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H6088

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

My name is Kerrie Escobar and | live in Portsmouth RI. I am writing to you today

about bill H6088 which allows a certified foot care nurse or a certified

foot care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including

routine foot and nail care including nail clipping. I support

this bill because it enables homebound residents an opportunity to receive safe footcare from a
qualified professional in their home. It enables residents to prevent exacerbation of foot wounds
and infection thereby preventing more expensive and hospital based care in the future.

Thank you,
Kerrie Escobar RN
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